
 
 

The Associate to Mr Deputy President Clancy 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne Victoria 3000 
Email: chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
3rd June, 2016. 
 
 
Dear Associate, 
 

RE:  Change in Representation in regard to - Review of the Group 3 & 4 
Modern Awards (AM 2014/217, and others). 

 
Please find attached a notice of change of representation in regard to the Fitness 
Industry Award, effective immediately. 
 
I would appreciate you bringing this to the attention of the Deputy President. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Ross Gage 
CEO, Australian Swim Schools Association Ltd 
Ross.Gage@swimschoolsaust.com.au 
0419 280 460 
 
 
Attachs:  Forms F53 & F54. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Australian Swim Schools Association Ltd 
ACN: 612 182 457 

PO Box 201, Bellbowrie QLD 4070 – 07 3202 8453 

mailto:Ross.Gage@swimschoolsaust.com.au

